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Elsen, Nikki

From: Happel, Douglas
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 9:54 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Fwd: Sidewalk Petition Summary
Attachments: 1.jpg; 2.jpg; 3.jpg; 4.jpg; 5.jpg; 6.jpg; 7.jpg; Sidewalks on 28th Street.pptx
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From: Randy Erickson <randall.j.erickson@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 6:03:33 PM 
To: Karen Kaiser <kaiserk623@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Happel, Douglas <happeld@cityoflacrosse.org>; smczeczok@charter.net <smczeczok@charter.net> 
Subject: Re: Sidewalk Petition Summary  
  

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I'm sending along the presentation in two formats: individual photos and a Powerpoint presentation. I won't be able to 
make the meeting tomorrow morning unfortunately.  
If the presentation is OK, perhaps Doug can forward it to the clerk and the other board members? If not, please let me 
know.  
 
Incidentally, I talked to Dennis Terpstra this afternoon on the west side of 28th at Diagonal Road. He said he is against 
the sidewalk proposal. He might come to the meeting tomorrow. He would have 280 feet of sidewalk to shovel if it went 
on both 28th and Diagonal. 

 
On Sun, Feb 25, 2024 at 4:19 PM Karen Kaiser <kaiserk623@yahoo.com> wrote: 
Here is the sidewalk petition summary we talked about. Rick and I would appreciate you sending us the presentation you 
are working on.  And, will you be at the public hearing?  Thanks. 

 
 
 
--  
Randy Erickson  
randall.j.erickson@gmail.com 
608-519-6292 
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